BIGG

Board-Initiated Goals Governance



Recap of October COB

We have not gathered as much community feedback as we hoped. We
believe that goal creation needs to be genuinely informed by the thoughts of
the students, parents, staff, and community members we serve. As we
conduct outreach around the Superintendent search, we have found it difficult
to do justice by BIGG.

District staff have helped us make some progress on developing draft goals.
We want to make certain our goals focus on the right topics, are ambitious
enough to push our district to make meaningful change for students, and are
realistic enough that it is possible for us to meet our goals.



Recap of October COB (continued)

We plan to pause for two months and begin the next phase of outreach in
January. We will be presenting a list of draft goals and asking community to
let us know whether or not we have accurately assessed their concerns. This
will be an opportunity for people to suggest changes before the final adoption
of our goals.

Between now and January, we are analyzing survey responses and other
existing data, drafting goals, and planning our community outreach efforts for
early next year.



Questions?




